
July 18th & 25th 2021

St. Cyril’s Mass Schedule

Sunday 7/18 – 16th Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00am +Deceased members of the Casey Family
by The Stefancik Family

Monday 7/19 Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00pm

Wednesday 7/21–St. Lawrence of Brindis
10:00am  +Aron Smitka by Terry and Pam Smitka

Sunday 7/25 – 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00am  For the People of St. Cyril’s and St.
Ann’s

Monday 7/26- Our Lady of Peace Prayer
Group 6:00pm

Wednesday 7/28 - 17th Wednesday in
Ordinary Time
10:00am  +Mary Anderson by Virginia Maglich

Sunday 8/1 18th Sunday in Ordinary Time
9:00am +Mary Mikula by Rosemary Dotson

Survey
A survey for Mass schedule is being
conducted here at St. Cyril’s. Father
Bolderson will announce results.

Lectors
7/18  Stan Salva
7/25 Lisa LeMay
8/1 Amy Salva
Weekly Offering   
June 27, July 4th & July 11, 2021       $5,088.00  
Mass Stipends 30.00 
Building fund    350.00
Coffee Sales 10.00

Please continue to pray for the sick and
suffering members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas, Ruby Tapko, Jeff
Workman,  Jason Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen
Williamson, James Collins, John Mikula, Dorothy
Halastik,  Charles Woods,  Annie Moran,  Suzanne
Halastik, Jack and Beverly O’Renick, Michael
Stefancik, Mary Thomas, Darlene Sampson,  Bill
Ramsey, Bob and Genevieve Pinter, Alberta Bukaty,
Cody Meyers, Bob Welch, Jim Eschenheimer, Larry
Nauser, Mary Ann Olinskey, Howard Kaiser, Corey
Cockrell, Teresa Janacaro , Frances Janacaro, Father
Carlyle, Bill Davis, Carolyn Halastik Kay and Frank
I. Calovich.

Announcements

Altar Society Sunday will be August 1 with
the rosary being said at 8:30 am.  After Mass the
meeting will be downstairs in the parish hall.  All
ladies are invited to attend.

CCRC Sunday
August 1 is also CCRC Sunday The donation
container is in back of Church.  Please be generous
as all money received goes to needy residents in
Sugar Creek.

PRAYER GROUP
Our Lady of Peace Prayer Group has begun
meeting again on Mondays at 6:00 pm.  Their next
gathering will be July 19. Everyone is welcome to
join them for an hour of prayer and devotion to
Our Lady.  Need more info, please contact Teresa
Dumsky at 816-461-
0077.
Welcome father John Bolderson 
I am Fr. John.  Before priesthood I spent four
years in the Marine Corps.  The first year and a
half I was an enlisted Marine and the rest as a
commissioned officer. After the Corps I checked
out the Franciscan Order.  I was a brother in
simple vows when my spiritual director suggested
the ordinary priesthood.  I was ordained in 1981
and have never regretted it. About two years ago
my health issues (mostly heart) caused my
retirement.  Soon after that, I fell and broke my
right arm and neck.  I faced death three times but
always ended up stronger. The bishop asked me to
take St. Ann and St. Cyril.  I gladly said yes. I do
not know how long I will serve you.  That is really
up to God and the bishop.  I will do the best I can.
I do not consider myself heavy-handed or harsh.  I
am here to serve.  I am looking at Mass times but
will change nothing without input from the
people. This is not “my” parish.  This is “our”
parish.  For now, let’s just get to know each other.
Father John Bolderson
Reception
Please join fellow parishioners today, July 18 in
welcoming Father Bolderson for a reception after
Mass in the church hall.

APRONS
We have a new supply of blue St. Cyril's
aprons. Please contact Mary Puhr,
816-769-5177 to purchase.  They are $15.00
each.

Diocese News
3rd Annual Eucharistic Congress is September
10-11, 2021. Location is St. Thomas More
Parish, 11822 Holmes Rd, Kansas City, MO
6413.  His Excellency Bishop Johnston Jr. will
be one of the speakers this year on Saturday
Sept. 11.  He will be sharing his thoughts and
teachings on the importance of Adoration. For
more information and to order a special T-Shirt
with the Fatima Prayer background, please go
to St. Cyril’s website at
https://saintcyrilsparish.org/bulletins 

Pilgrimage
"Tell my disciples to go to Galilee, and there they
will find me."   There are just a few seats available
on the special pilgrimage to the Holy Land (Oct 25
- Nov 3, 2021).  A once-in-a-lifetime experience
you won't regret!  Nazareth, Bethlehem, Cana, Mt.
Tabor, Jerusalem, the Dead Sea and much more. 
Scriptures and the Mass will be far more
meaningful afterward.  It’s a trip you’ll treasure the
rest of your life!  For more info, contact
Mark Wyble at 816-233-8427 or religiousramblers
@gmail.com. 
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